Cal Farley’s Alumni, family & friends who love riding their motorcycles will enjoy the First
annual “Ride of the Roughriders” at the 2016 Annual Alumni Reunion.

The riders will gather in Amarillo on THURSDAY MORNING,
SEPTEMBER 1°" at 8 a.m. at the TOWN OFFICE, to ride to
Red River. We will overnight there and ride back to
Amarillo on Friday. Plantoride as a
group to the Rodeo on Saturday and
the Alumni Banquet at the Civic
Center in Amarillo Saturday evening.
Those who want can join another ride on Monday, Labor Day.

Cost is $S25 per bike and $15 for extra passengers. Riders are
responsible for their own expenses in route and at Red River.

Phillip Lee, Rick Hanzelka and Rick Thompson have organized the ride and you can
contact Phillip for more information:

Email: pipespinner@live.com; or message him on Facebook. Check the web site for
changes and details: www.calfarleysalumni.com

All alumni who ride are invited to join, along with family and
friends. So saddle up, roughriders, and “Let’s Ride!”




